
Bus station closed
As we mentioned this morning the bus station is closed due
to storm damage. This is what the Council have to say:-

** Temporary closure of Edinburgh
Bus Station**
Edinburgh Bus Station has been closed for safety reasons due
to damage to the building and concourse caused by the storm
on Monday May 23.

Buses will be arriving and departing from St Andrew Square
until the necessary repairs have been made.

Most of the Bus Station facilities – toilets, lockers, the
coffee shop, etc – are still available and can be accessed by
pedestrians via the signed route on North Clyde Street Lane

The Council regrets any inconvenience this may cause.

You can keep up to date with the position on the Council
website.
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